
 To:  The Glen of Pacific Grove Residents 

 Re:  Weed Spraying 

 Please be advised, beginning on Wednesday, August 17th, the gardeners will be spraying the 
 weeds. This will continue through the end of the month, weather permitted. The gardeners will 
 be using an organic mixture to treat the weeds. Please keep pets off planting areas during this 
 time. If you have any questions, please contact Liane at the Regency office by phone (831) 
 647-2442 or email  lcunningham@regencymg.com 

 Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you. 

 Sincerely, 
 Liane Cunningham, CCAM 
 Certified Community Association Manager 
 Regency Management Group 
 24571 Silver Cloud Ct #101 
 Monterey, CA 93940 
 PH:  831-647-2442 
 Fax:  831-647-2441 
 Email:  lcunningham@regencymg.com 


